
 

Fall is a great time to review the stewardship requirements and to
make sure your monitoring and inspection reports are up-to-date!

Remember, once per calendar year each conservation easement
property must be monitored and each conservation fee property
inspected.

Conservation easement monitoring helps discover changes in
land ownership, identify potential violations, and build
relationships with the landowners. Annually inspecting
conservation properties helps the land trust identify potential
property ownership challenges.

To learn more about the monitoring requirements, the Alliance has several resources available on The Learning Center
(make sure to log-in to The Learning Center before clicking on the links).

Practice element 11C2
Practice element 12C2

Questions? Please contact the Commission at info@landtrustaccreditation.org

https://tlc.lta.org/topclass/topclass.do?expand-OfferingDetails-Offeringid=740985
https://tlc.lta.org/topclass/topclass.do?expand-OfferingDetails-Offeringid=3908
mailto:info@landtrustaccreditation.org?subject=Question about monitoring

